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number

WSCC/030/21

Name Claire Summerfield

Address FURZE ROAD, 14, FURZE ROAD, HORSHAM, RH12 3ES

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments The roads are not suitable for the excess hgvs, let alone the pollution in such lovely villages.   
To destroy such a beautiful area for clay that is not needed.   
The A281 is not fit for purpose now, to add so much heavy great big hgvs is dangerous and 
irresponsible.   
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